Huddersfield Central Cricket League



Management Board Meeting | Wednesday 15 June 2016 | Flockton Green WMC

Attendance: All members of the Management Board were present except Neil

Heppenstall.

Minutes of Previous Meeting: The minutes of the meeting on 5 April 2016 were agreed.

Merger Discussions: As detailed in the minutes for the full league meeting, the Management

Board have agreed to try to speak with the Drakes League to obtain some further information about their proposals. Once further information has been received, clubs will be asked to vote on which proposals the Management Board should pursue. Jack Carson and Chris Jones are going to try to organise a face_to_face meeting with members of the executive committee of the Drakes League as soon as possible. The Management Board will update clubs (via club secretaries) when

possible.

Higham CC: Higham CC have withdrawn their second team from the League for the

remainder of the 2016 season.

Cup Finals: The venues for each of the finals has been agreed. Programmes are to be

printed nearer the time. A couple of members of the Management Board

will attend each final.

The date of the next meeting is to be confirmed.